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SAXOPHONE QUARTET RECORDING
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Our Senior Saxophone Quartet consists of four students in Year 12 and one Year 11
student. These 4 boys have been learning the saxophone since their experience of our Year 4
Band Program. They have reached an extremely high level of musicianship on the saxophone, and
Mr Mark wanted to celebrate their success by offering them the opportunity to record a collection
of their repertoire in our College studio. These recordings will feature on an upcoming release of
ensemble music, and will also be a great memory for these boys in the future to listen back and
re-live their school band experiences. Congratulations to Tinashe M, Petar L, Tomas S and Charles
K for a great effort and dedication. Thanks also to Mr Steedman for rehearsing with these
students to refine their musicianship over the past few years.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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